
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
  
Thank you for expressing an interest in Kino 
Catechetical Institute’s programs.  It is my hope 
that you will find this an exciting opportunity to 
deepen your journey of faith and learning.   
 
Please find the forms you need to start the 
admission process enclosed with this letter: 
 

 Complete each section of the application form.   
 Return the completed application form with a 

$20.00 application fee to Kino Catechetical 
Institute. 
 
Adult Faith Formation & Parish Leadership 
Combined Program Only: 

 Request two confidential letters of 
recommendation, one being from your current 
Pastor (forms and envelopes provided), to be 
sent directly to Kino Catechetical Institute.  
 
When the above items are received in our office 
you will be sent additional forms to complete the 
process. 
 
Application deadline is August 15, 2024. 
 
If you need further assistance, please contact the 
Kino Staff.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Luz Lobato 
Manager  

 


